
WFC Board President Eleanor Swift has appointed Christina Maslach as the Chair of 

this year’s Election Committee.  The Committee is charged with nominating candidates 

for the upcoming election of three members to the Board of Directors.  Those elected 

will begin serving in February 2016.  Pursuant to the WFC Bylaws, WFC members may 

nominate candidates for the Board, and may nominate themselves.  The Board of 

Directors meets six times a year and is responsible for setting and reviewing financial, 

personnel and policy issues for the Club.  Nominations should be sent by email to the 

Club Manager Mary Remy at maryremy6055@gmail.com.  The deadline for 

nominations is November 16, 2015. 
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